
Dear parents and guardians,
Dropping into lessons last week was amazing, so many children wanting to share

with us the wonderful work they are completing. Mr Deane’s maths lesson where the
pupils were partitioning numbers, the discussions around partitioning 308 were

fantastic. Miss Griffin’s history lesson on the Palaeolithic Era of the Stone Age and
Miss Waterfield’s English lesson where pupils were writing setting descriptions based

on Michael Morporgo’s This Morning I met a Whale, to name just a few.
We can’t believe we have already completed four weeks of the Autumn term. We

are incredibly proud of how well the children have settled into their classes and how
they are focused on their learning. Please be reassured that if any issues do arise,

Mrs Moulder and Mrs Barnett are always available from our Pastoral team, to
discuss things (no matter how big or little), to get them resolved and support

families. 
We would like to thank our wonderful parents who came into our Macmillan Coffee
morning. It was a fantastic opportunity for parents to catch up with each other and
our staff, as well as raise money for a charity that is so close to many of our hearts.

We were so pleased to see so many of you there! Thank you parents and staff for all
of your donations towards the cake sale, we could not have done it without them. So
far we have raised an amazing £511.80!!! If you could not attend and would still like
to donate, Mrs Moulder has cleverly shared the QR code below where you scan it

with the camera on your phone, click on the link that appears and it takes you
straight to Moat Farm Junior’s Donate Now page. Here is the QR code:
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A super special thank you to Mrs Birch and Mrs Kaur for arranging the raffle prizes
and tickets, Mrs Barnett for sorting all the super important details that ensured the

morning ran well and Mrs Moulder for hosting the event! We had really positive
feedback from Mrs Gilbert’s E-safety stand during the morning, where she was on
hand to help parents with any Teams or Times Tables Rockstars queries, as well as

supporting our parents with how to keep their children safe online. Due to the
success of Mrs Gilbert’s E-safety stand, Miss Moore will also be outside the office

during the Parents’ Evenings with another E-Safety stand. 
It was wonderful to see so many upper school children trial on Thursday for the

Football team, letters will be sent out to those pupils who have been successful. I am
sure this evening’s lower school trials will showcase as much talent as the upper

school pupils did. Good luck to everyone taking part!
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Mrs Shaw & Mrs Scotney
Heads of School 
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A R T  C L U B

M A C M I L L A N  C O F F E E  M O R N I N G

R U N N E R  U P  A T  A

L O C A L  N E T B A L L

T O U R N A M E N T

W E ' V E  R A I S E D  £ 5 1 1 . 8 0  

S O  F A R !

T H A N K  Y O U !

W E ' R E  A L W A Y S  H E R E  

T O  H E L P  W I T H  Y O U R  

C O M P U T I N G  Q U E R I E S



Monday 24th to Friday 28th
October 

School closed for October half term.

Wednesday 19th October
 Green 6 Class assembly for parents at

9am



Blue 5 - Harry C
Green 5 - Sophie P
Red 5 - Rachel O
Yellow 5 - Danielle H

Blue 6 - Jerry E
Green 6 - Gurveer M
Red 6 - Gurleen R
Yellow 6 - Kamarli P

Diary Dates

SPECIAL
MENTIONS

The following pupils have gone above and
beyond with their reading at home

Lower School

Upper School

Blue 3 - Kaara B
Green 3 - Stanley S
Red 3 - Cali C
Yellow 3 - Sukhmani T

Blue 4 - Abigail S
Green 4 - George C
Red 4 - Ruby S
Yellow 4 - Amina M

Teacher Training Dates

Monday 31st October 2022
Monday 27th February 2023

Tuesday 4th October 
Years 3, 4 and 5 Parent Reading

Workshops

Wednesday 5th October 
Blue 6 Class assembly for parents at

9am

Friday 7th October 
Year 6 SATs Parent Meeting.

Monday 10th October
 Hello Yellow Day – Children wear

yellow to support Mental Health Day
(more details to follow).

Monday 7th – Monday 14th
November 

Travelling Book Fair will be here, also
available after school (more details

to follow).

Monday 7th November 
 Parents’ Evening (more details to

follow)

Wednesday 9th November 
Parents’ Evening (more details to

follow)

Monday 14th November 
Anti-Bullying Week

Wednesday 23rd November 
Years 3, 4 and 5 Parent Maths Workshop

(more details to follow).

There are two more training days to be
allocated but we can only confirm the dates

after our academy conversion is completed. The
dates will be in the Summer term and we will

inform you as soon as possible.

Friday 14th October
Year 3 trip to sandwell valley




SPORTS
SUPERSTARS

Lower School
Blue 3 - Freddie S
Green 3 - Xanthi W
Red 3 - Evie H
Yellow 3 - Esmee J

Blue 4 - Jaylon M
Green 4 - Carlton D

Red 4 - Adeeba F
Yellow 4 - Amelie C

Upper School

Blue 5 - Ollie A
Green 5 - Dawson V
Red 5 - Tommy-Lee S
Yellow 5 - Jatin B

Blue 6 - Aaleyah R
Green 6 - Ruby H
Red 6 - Mariam T
Yellow 6 - Seren B + 
Kamarli P

Headteacher's award

LS - Evelyn L R3         US - Sanvi S Y5



This weeks champions are...

This weeks champions are...

Is your child reading
3 times a week?

...
Don't forget to sign
their reading record

Remember 
Your child

needs to bring
their reading
record every

day!

With 100% of pupils reading 3 times a week
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A T T E N D A N C E  N E W S

How well is your child doing?

Each week, classes receive

a point for having the best

attendance within lower

and upper school.

WHERE WE PREPARE FOR TOMORROW BY ACHIEVING TODAY


